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The Christmas & thank you edition!

As a result of the case sizes that we order in we have some surplus fundraising Christmas puddings 

available to buy. Puddings are £8 and available now in Sticky Toffee & Luscious Lemon – both 

delicious with custard, ice cream or cream! We have just 8 lemon & 6 sticky toffee so grab yours by 

messaging Laura Pincock (07810002404) who will be able to reserve you one and arrange delivery 

to the school. 

The pre-order Christmas puddings that weren’t collected at the Christmas Fair have now been 

distributed to the children's classrooms. If you pre-ordered a pudding and you do not receive it via 

the classroom by the end of this school week please contact Laura.

THANK YOU to everyone who placed orders Christmas cards or other items. We have raised just 

over £700!

All items ordered before the deadline of 11th November have now been delivered. Please email 

katherinewellings@outlook.com if you are missing any items.

We are aware of five orders placed after the deadline that are still listed as "processing" on the 

Class Fundraising website.  Please contact the card company directly if that is you and you would 

like to know when to expect your order.

THANK YOU to Katherine Wellings for co-ordinating this project.



We would like to say thank you to all the volunteers who help set 
up the grotto and helped on the day with refreshments and the 
tidy up. Thank you to Fran Derrien, who made the Santa gifts 
and Kate Whiting for putting all the bags together. 

A very special thank you of course must go to Santa for giving 
up his already very busy schedule.  Santa could not do it without 
the elves, who also deserve a thanks!

Last, but by no means least, THANK YOU to Hannah Brownell for 
arranging this lovely event.

What a fantastic Christmas fair we had on Friday! It was so good 
to be able to welcome everyone in to the school for games, 
stalls, festive food and drink, and of course the raffle. Lots of 
sugar, lots of energy, and we are pleased to say, lots of money 
raised too.  The figures have not yet been finalised, but we 
believe that we are well over £2k and still counting.

THANK YOU to Amy Osborn and Gemma Phillips for co-
ordinating this one; you did an amazing job. Of course this 
event could not have happened if it wasn’t for all our parent 
volunteers and donations all rounded up by our NPSA Class 
Reps. We cannot say thank you enough.



We are well on our way to reaching our target for the playground project. From September to 
December, we have raised just over £9000!!  We simply cannot do it without your support so the 
biggest thank you of all, goes to each and every person who is part of our school community –
whether it be by volunteering your time, donating your money, or attending our events.  THANK 
YOU! Have we said that enough yet in this newsletter?!

What a talented school community we have out there! Such beautiful windows that are still there 
to be admired until the 11 December. We ho ho hope (!!) you enjoyed seeing them and hopefully 
have been inspired to join in next year.

The Winter Windowland team this year has consisted of Alice Little, Jenny Stephens, Eve Baker and 
Hannah Williams; thank you. And to Liz Rayner for co-ordinating this lovely community event.

Wishing you all a very Merry Christmas break and we look forward to 
seeing you in the New Year.  
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